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Tuesday 14 December 2021 

Congratulations to this week’s winners!    

   

  
 

Hatherley News 

This week Foxcubs have been learning to find 'one more' in 
Maths. We have been using cards, counters and our fingers 
to support our learning. We now know that one more of 7 is 
8 and one more of 9 is 10!  

 

As computer scientists Squirrels have 
been learning to use technology in 
different ways. We have learnt how to 
take photos of things around us, which we 
have then edited in different ways.  

  
In Moles Class, we 
have been learning to 
write letters. We wrote 
a letter all about our 
multi skills trip and the 
exciting activities we 
did. We had so much 
fun! 
 
 
 
 

 
Badgers had a great time at the Oxstalls 
Sports trip last week. We all listened 
carefully, followed instructions and had lots of fun! 
Yusuf and Ava even won some chocolate!  
 

  

Dates for the Diary   Christmas dinner  

THIS WEDNESDAY will be the school Christmas 
dinner! Children can wear a Christmas jumper 
and donate £1 to the Friends of Hatherley! 

Christmas Party Day 

 On Thursday all pupils will be enjoying a 
Christmas party day! We have planned festive 
activities and snacks so make sure to come to 
school in your party outfits! 

w/c Monday 13 December 

Wednesday 15 December 

Thursday 16 December 

Friday 17 December 

Tuesday 4 January 

Wednesday 5 January 

NO CLUBS this week 

Christmas Dinner & Jumper Day 

Christmas Parties 

End of term – 1.15pm finish 

INSET day school closed to 
pupils 

Start of spring term 

 

 



Holiday Programmes 

The Holiday Activity and Food Programme (HAF), is 
returning this December for children aged 5-16 years 
eligible for free school meals. 

In addition, there is the Holiday Activity Programme (HAP) 
which is grant funded and is open to children of any age. 

 
 

Please register your family with the council Family Portal 

Gloucestershire County Council has a useful Family Portal 
where you can access their education services for your 
children. By setting up an account you can confirm funding 
and arrange school places for all children in your family.  

Visit http://www.gloucestershire.gov.uk/freeschoolmeals  

 

 

Free English classes 

Free English classes are available for beginners for adults 
aged 19+ who speak little or no English. You can get further 
information from: 

 
Nourishing Gloucester 

There is some funding available for families who 
might be struggling financially at the moment. The 
funding includes vouchers for: 

Shopping (to cover food and essential household 
goods) 
White goods (to include kitchen equipment)  
Gas and electric support 

Please see Jo Johnson (usually on the playground 
before and after school) or contact the office if you 
would like to find out more about this support. 

Bartongate Children’s Centre,  
Tuesdays 08:45 - 09:45 am 

Adult Education in 
Gloucestershire 
Fridays 10:00 – 11:30 am    

tel: 07500 066231 or 0800 542 1655 
email: 
learn@gloucestershire.gov.uk  
www.gloucestershire.gov.uk/esol 

   

Wellbeing courses for parents 

Adult Education are running some great wellbeing courses online 
which are designed especially for parents/carers.  
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